

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School

To inspire through faith and love, that all may flourish

Issue 1: Friday 5th September 2025 Phone: 01752 845463

Headteacher: Mrs Tracey Fletcher Safeguarding Team: Tracey Fletcher (Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead)

Vicky Oakes (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

'be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as in Christ God forgave you.'

Ephesians 4:32

This half term's value:

Compassion

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome to a new school year! The summer has flown past. It was wonderful to see our children returning from their summer break and welcome our new families to the school on Thursday.

The children were eager to share the fantastic things that they had experienced over the break during our welcome assembly. We have some very lucky children; we heard about some amazing experiences.

Our new children in Reception Class have settled in quickly. It was lovely to visit the classroom and get to meet them properly. They had a wonderful time getting to know the classroom, the rest of the school and their teachers.

Our value for this term is compassion – 'be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other, just as in Christ God forgave you.' Ephesians 4:32

Next week, on Monday the children in Year 6 will be leaving for their residential trip at Heatree. During their five days, they will visit Tamakale Island for problem solving, go kayaking, fresh water exploring, and practise their archery skills. We know that they will have a wonderful time and look forward to hearing all about their time away when they get back.

Next week, I will be sharing some of our plans for the upcoming year.

It has been lovely to see you all this week.

Have a great weekend – with some sun!

Mrs Fletcher





















Diary Dates

Monday 8th – Friday 12th September

Year 6 Residential Heatree

Wednesday 17th September

RNLI visiting Reception

Thursday 18th September

Year 6 SATs Parent Meeting – 3.30pm

Thursday 25th September

Fire Service visiting Reception Class

Wednesday 8th October

Harvest Festival – 1.45pm

Thursday 9th October

Phonics Parent Meetings – 2pm and

7.30pm

Open Morning - 9.30am and Open Evening

– 5pm

Monday 13th October

Tempest Portraits

Tuesday 14th October

Nasal Flu vaccinations

Friday 24th October

INSET – non-pupil day

Message from Reverend Laura Bushell-Hawke

Join us for a warm and welcoming family service on Sunday 7th September at 10am at St Stephen's by Saltash Church. We'll be celebrating the start of the new school year! This non-communion service lasts around 45 minutes and is designed to be interactive and engaging for all ages. After the service, stick around for refreshments and a friendly chat with your church community.

There's no dress code — just come as you are! We also welcome children who would like to take part by reading the Bible at future services — a lovely way for young voices to be heard and celebrated as well as helping children develop important oracy skills. Speak to Jill Carter if your child would like to be involved.

Everyone is invited, and everyone belongs. We can't wait to see you there!

Confirmation

Are you thinking about Confirmation, or simply curious about what it means to live as a Christian today?

Join us for a four-week journey through Rowan Williams' book Being Christian, exploring the heart of Christian life

through four key themes: Baptism, Bible, Eucharist, and Prayer.

- · Sunday 14 September, 3pm at St Stephen's
- · Sunday 21 September, 3pm at St Stephen's
- · Sunday 28 September, 3pm at St Stephen's
- · Sunday 23 November, 3pm at St Stephen's

The Confirmation Service takes place on Wednesday 26 November at 7pm. This is for those in Year 5 all the way through to 100yrs old! Come as you are, bring your curiosity, and let's explore what it means to be Christian in today's world.